ARAB UNITY SCHOOL

Private School - English Medium P.O. Box 10563- RASHIDIYA DUBAI, UAE

Tel: (9714) 2886226/7 Fax: +2886321 E-mail: auschool@emirates.net.ae website:http://www.arabunityschool.ae



مدرسة الوحدة العربية انجليزية-خاصة ص.ب: ١٠٥٦٣ - الراشدية يبي – الامارات العربية المتحدة تليفون: ٢٨٨٦٢٢١٧ – ٩٧١٤ فاكس: ٢٨٨٦٣٢١ - ٩٧١٤

Circular AUS/2021-2022 28 January 2022

Dear parents and students,

REOPENING OF CANTEEN AND RETURN TO GATHERINGS, EVENTS AND EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

Due to the significant drop in reported COVID positive cases across Dubai, schools have been officially informed that canteens may reopen again. From Monday, 31st of January, the AUS canteen will re-open again for students to buy a healthy lunch here in school.

The return of gatherings, events and extra-curricular activities have also been approved by KHDA and therefore the sports days in the different sections of the school will also be conducted again. Please make sure to read the section-specific messages and newsletters on Edu-Nation regarding the upcoming events.

The school will continue to carefully follow the DHA/KHDA guidelines and protocols to decide if a class is placed on Distance Learning or a bus will be suspended for a set period of time. This will continue till there are any updated guidelines and/or protocols shared with the schools.

LATE ARRIVAL OF OWN TRANSPORT STUDENTS

Over the past few weeks, nearly all our bus transportation students reached school before 7.30am every morning.

From Monday, 31st of January, a new procedure will be introduced for own transport students who arrive late in the mornings. The school policy regarding persistent, unexcused late arrivals will be followed and may lead to students not being allowed to re-register in AUS for the new academic year. **Please support your child/ren to arrive before 7.30am every morning.**

ADMISSIONS FOR SIBLINGS FOR 2022-23 ACADEMIC YEAR

The admissions for siblings of our current students for the 2022-23 academic year already started and the relevant link is available on the new school website to initiate the registration process for siblings.

If you have any queries with regards to this process, please contact the Admissions Officer on the following email address: admission@arabunityschool.ae

Please stay safe and healthy!

Leonard Murphy Principal

